GREATERLONDON AUTHORITY

Talk London Member

Via https://www.london.gov.uk/talk-london/

Our Ref: MGLA080620-3922

2 July 2020

Dear Talk London Member

Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received on 5 June 2020. Your request has been considered under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

You requested:

"Has the Greater London Authority furloughed any of its staff under the governments Coronavirus Job Retention Scheme"

Please find below the information we hold within the scope of your request:

I can confirm that no GLA staff have been furloughed under the Government's Job Retention Scheme.

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the reference MGLA080620-3922.

Yours sincerely

Information Governance Officer

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the GLA's FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at:

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information